
D in the Park 2023 

 

Pineview staff were delighted to attend the D in the Park Event to 

help celebrate Drumchapel’s 70th birthday. 

 

The event was well attended with families enjoying a day out in the sun and plenty 

of stalls and attractions to visit. 

Pineview’s stall was well attended throughout the afternoon and our staff took the 

opportunity to chat to our residents, obtaining feedback, comments and suggestions 

on issues including estate management, anti-social behaviour and fly-tipping. 

Our competitions to guess the Teddy Bear’s birthday and name the Pineview Puppy 

proved extremely popular with all age groups – and both winners have now been 

notified and presented with their prizes. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Here’s to 

Drumchapel 

80! 
 


